
Russell - DNR, Elliott <elliott.russell@state.co.us>

Extension please
Cathleen Van egmond <cathleenvanegmond@aol.com> Mon, May 22, 2023 at 5:14 PM
To: Russell Elliott <Elliott.Russell@state.co.us>

Good evening Elliott.
I am going to need to file an extension on my paperwork please.  I need a bit more time in order to get the surveyor back
out to the pit.
Thank you so much
Cathleen Van Egmond
719-689-0877

Sent from my iPad


